the building for winter. (Jim reported that the building has no insulation in the floor. Now that we know this, we need to ask the Selectmen for the necessary funds to add insulation.))

(I will ask Barry if he will come to our September meeting and share his VFW Building presentation to the committee)

- 6) Historical status of the Town Hall and the VFW buildings. (The Town Hall and VFW buildings are on the Historical Registry)
 - (a) What is required to obtain National or State Historical Status?
 - (b) When is the best timing for Historical status?
 - (c) Barry White said he has a PowerPoint presentation around possible uses and upgrades for the VFW building. Bruce will invite Barry to deliver his presentation at our August meeting.
- 7) It is believed that Phil Germaine started to draft a layout of the Town Hall. Peter will contact Phil to see if a copy is available for us to review.
 - (a) Peter will continue to work this issue. (No action taken.)

New Business:

- 8) The Planning Board has asked that we write a small article detailing the short and long-term building needs of our community to be included in the ten-year master plan. We agreed Bruce would write an article of introduction and bring it to the August meeting for review. (No action taken.)
- 9) The next meeting is Tuesday, September 18 at 7:15pm at the Town Hall.